
 

 

Welcome back to the Mahoning Valley Lifelong Learning Institute! The fall semester 

is quickly approaching, and we welcome you to our new location at Ohio Living 

Lake Vista, in beautiful Cortland, Ohio. 

We are planning a robust future for the Institute. In the long-term, we plan to offer 

increased mobile programming. Classes and tours will be scheduled at various places 

of interest throughout the Mahoning Valley for hands-on learning, accommodation of 

larger groups, and more centrally-located experiences. 

In the short-term, due to the ongoing challenges posed by COVID-19, classes for the 

fall semester will be held at the Ohio Living Lake Vista clubhouse. Our collective 

focus is the health, safety, and welfare of our attendees. We have temporarily scaled 

back attendance and put rigorous safety precautions in place for your protection, as 

recommended by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC): 

• Masks must be worn at all times. 

• The room and chairs will be thoroughly disinfected before and after each 

program. 

• Hand sanitizer will be available. 

• Attendees will be screened (with temperatures taken) upon entry. 

• Classes are limited to 10 attendees each for social distancing. 

The enclosed Fall course schedule includes 24 stimulating classes. We are especially 

pleased to announce the lineup includes content from our new Harris STEM Lecture 

Series Endowment, generously donated by the late Jaye Harris. This donation furthers 

our programming options in Science, Technology, Engineering and Math.  

 

Our focus remains on providing active aging opportunities for people who love to 

learn, discuss and grow. We continue our strong partnerships with Youngstown State 

University, The Public Library of Youngstown and Mahoning County, and the 

Mahoning Valley Historical Society.  

 

Serving older adults since 1922, Ohio Living understands the importance of lifelong 

discovery to an active and full life. Locally, Ohio Living Lake Vista provides the 

lifestyle options and health care services that help residents live life to the fullest. 

Please join us for a tour while you are here – we would love to show you our 



beautiful campus. For more information about Ohio Living Lake Vista or to schedule 

your tour, call us at 330.638.2420. 

 

We are blessed to have a community of lifelong learners throughout the Mahoning 

Valley who desire to grow intellectually and culturally. This dynamic community has 

been growing for years and we are grateful to all of you who participate. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Brian Kolenich, Executive Director 

Ohio Living Lake Vista   


